
                                                    SUNDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 2017 
 

All SAINT’S DAY 

A Community United by Faith in Christ, living out Worship, Welcome & 

Witness 

Welcome to St. Hilary’s today, please do join us for refreshments following our services today.  
If it is your first visit here, we would love to get to know you more – so please make yourself 

known to one of the welcome team. 

SERVICES THIS WEEK 
 Sunday 5th November  

All Saint’s Day 
with Rev’d Chris Bray 

9.30am Holy Communion  
11.15am All Age Worship Communion with 

Sunday Club 

BIBLE READINGS THIS WEEK  
Sunday 5th November  

All Saint’s Day 
9.30am & 11.15am   

Ephesians 2 : 1 – 10 (NT p 189)  
Luke 18 : 9 - 14 (NT p 78)  

 

SERVICES NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 12th November  
Remembrance Sunday   

(Third Sunday before Advent)  
9.30am Holy Communion  

10.50am Act of Remembrance (at War 
Memorial)  

11.15am All Age Worship - Parade Service 

BIBLE READINGS NEXT WEEK 
Sunday 12th November  
Remembrance Sunday   

(Third Sunday before Advent)  
9.30am & 11.15am 

Colossians 1 : 15 – 23 (NT p 197) 
Luke 9 : 28 - 36 (NT p 67) 
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5.00pm 
7.30pm 
9.15am 
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Midday Prayers 
Wirral Youth for Christ Commissioning (Hope 
Church, Hoylake) 
Morning Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Christmas Choir (Side Chapel) 
Wallasey Labour Party Meeting (Narthex) 
Bowling Club – All Welcome (In Church) 
Music Practice 
Bell Ringing Practice  (Learners Welcome) 
Holy Communion 
Weight Watchers 
Morning Prayer (Side Chapel) 
Fusion Youth Club 
Diocesan Synod (Upton Priory, Cheshire) 

Prayers 

Prayer Cycle- Please pray for the following people and places within our parish this 
week:  Sunday Congregations, Wallasey Village UR Church, Wallasey Village, Buxton 
Lane, Folly Lane, School Lane.  



 Rector:  Alan Ward 638 4771 
Churchwarden:  Jimmy Houghton 07731 898288 

www.sthilarywallasey.org.uk 
Facebook: StHilaryWallasey 

Twitter: @StHilary’s 

 

For the bereaved family of Marjorie Homan and Ray Freeman 
For those living in Care Homes: Barbara Davies, Keith Farrelly and Edith Gamwell. 
For the healing, hope and strength of: Eric Parry, Pam Phelan, Dorothy & Sheila 
Prestwich, Catherine & Helen Godfrey, Don Smith, Gloria Alder, Rolf and Keith Young, 
Nicholas Coombes, Zilla Clugston, Keri Johnson and Gwen Cousins.  

For the World- 

 Pray for those affected by terrorism.   

 Pray for those less fortunate than ourselves. 
For the Parish-  

 Pray for those at the Wirral Youth for Christ 
Commissioning.  

 Pray for those attending the Labour Party 
Meeting.  

For all those suffering and in danger in war zones 
everywhere. 

The Collect for the All Saint’s Day  
God of holiness,  

your glory is proclaimed  
in every age:  

as we rejoice in the faith  
of your saints, 

 inspire us to follow their example 
with boldness and joy; through 

Jesus Christ our Lord.        
Amen.     

Notices 

CRAFT STALL - We are hoping to have a St. 
Hilary's Craft Stall at our Autumn Fair to raise 
funds for the church and we need your help. If 
you are crafty in any way, knitting sewing, 
embroidery,  woodwork, painting, glass work 
etc, and feel that there is something you could 
contribute to this stall please speak to Barbara.  
NEED HOME INSURANCE? - Ecclesiastical 
Insurance is an excellent non-profit company 
and this year it's offering to donate £130 to 
your local church for every new policy taken 
out by a householder. This is to celebrate their 
130th anniversary. Please investigate - see 
poster in church for details. 
CONFIRMATION SERVICE - Four people are 
intending to be confirmed or renew their 
confirmation vows at a service on Sunday 26th 
Nov 6.30pm at St James' New Brighton. They 
are: Margaret Thompson, Deni Farrell-Southin, 
Julie Khayati & Martine Saunders. Please pray 
for them and come to support them. 
SHOE BOX APPEAL – Just a reminder that it’s 
time for the Shoe Box appeal. 

Leaflets will be in church within the 
next few weeks and boxes will be 
collected in November. Filled boxes can 
be brought into church from the 5th 
November. 
AUTUMN FAIR – The Autumn Fair is on 
the 18th November and we would be 
grateful if you could start bringing any 
items you have for the fair to church 
next week. Next week is thing for the 
craft stall and raffle. Thanks, Barbara.  
HELP REQUIRED - We need someone to 
act as link person with all users of our 
building, both church groups and 
outside hirers. Please speak to Alan for 
more details, if you think you might be 
able to help with this. 
NIBBLES AT NOON -  Our Nibbles at 
Noon is a new venture. Nibbles will 
include Sandwiches, Cakes, Scone and 
Tea/Coffee/Juice. Cost is £5.00 per 
adult or £3.00 per child. Tickets will be 
available in the next few weeks 

Our prayer lists will be updated at the end of each month. Please contact Lisa Sheridan at lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com  to add anyone to 

our prayer lists or for any other notices.  The cut off time for any additions to the newsletter is lunchtime on the Thursday before 

publication. 

mailto:lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com

